
 
 

 
 
 

ROSS INTERMEDIATE - LVL3 Lockdown Support 
 
 
Monday 20 April 2020 
 
 
Evening Whānau, 
 
We would ask that you complete the following form so we can start to make arrangements for students next 
week. A comment section is included to provide additional information should your situation be complicated. 
We will call for those we do not hear from. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeI6zxtkvEFPPWBrASFAqdZYUxPD36oi5ttNyhPNE-_CghRhA/vie
wform?usp=sf_link 
 
We will communicate formally before the end of the week once we know what things at Ross will look like next 
week. 
 
Nga mihi nui, 
 
Sent on behalf of ​Wayne Jenkins 
PRINCIPAL | TUMUAKI 
 
You can see the Prime Minister’s press release at the link below: 
https://www.beehive.govt.nz/release/pm-announces-date-move-alert-level-3 
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